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PRESS RELEASE 
 

The Tax Court building remains closed.  The eAccess and eFiling systems 
remain operational and the Court continues to process items received 
electronically. 
 

All litigants in active Tax Court cases are encouraged to register for 
electronic access in order to electronically file and view documents.  Register for 
eAccess by calling (202) 521-4629 or emailing Admissions@ustaxcourt.gov. 
 

At this time, the Court remains unable to process paper applications for 
admission to practice before the Court.  Applications may, however, be emailed to 
Admissions@ustaxcourt.gov.  See the information provided on the Court’s website 
at www.ustaxcourt.gov.   
 
 Please continue to monitor the Court’s website for updates.  If you have any 
questions, contact the Public Affairs Office at (202) 521-3355. 
 

https://www.ustaxcourt.gov/forms/Admission_Attorney_Form_30.pdf

